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Springfield Police Service

COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS TREE
Three years ago, we had a very sad looking Christmas Tree at the SPS office. We had no
funds, no decorations, and no skill set, so we had to come together to decide how we were
going to bring our tree to life. It was Angie, our former receptionist, who decided to have
the children of Springfield make decorations and bring the spirit of Christmas to our tree.
Thus, a tradition was born! We have kept every decoration since we started the, and will

continue to use them year after year. Now you know the history of “Angie’s Tree”.
 

On behalf of the Springfield Police Service, we would like to thank every young person
who took the time to make and help us decorate our Christmas Tree.

Special Holiday Section

Photo by Angela Ward
Mme. McConomy and Mme. Boijoli’s Grade 1 students perform at the École Dugald School concert Dec. 6.

Christmas Cheer


